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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

Thank you to everyone for supporting us in raising money for Comic Relief this year.  The children 

looked fantastic in their red outfits and we had great fun joining Radio Cornwall for a ’Move and 

Groove’ at the beginning of the day.  We raised an impressive £225 and money is still coming in.  

Well done BB! 

As I’ve visited classrooms this week, I’ve been very pleased to note lots of great progress in books.  

Teachers are currently busy collating mid-year assessments, ready to share with you at parent        

consultations at the end of term.  Make sure you make an appointment when bookings open next 

week so that we can share with you important information about your child’s progress. 

I have also noticed that a number of children are wearing trainers during the school day or do not 

have PE kit in school for their PE lessons.  Can we politely remind you that trainers are not part of 

school uniform and only black, ‘polishable’ shoes should be worn?   It is also important that children 

have the correct PE kit for these lessons; please ensure your child has their white t-shirt, black shorts 

and trainers or plimsolls in school at all times.   

Have a great weekend—keep warm and dry!        Mrs Carmichael 



2018/19 Spring Term Diary Dates: 

Tues 19th Mar—Football and netball fixtures away to Lostwithiel 

Wed 20th Mar—BBeebies visit to St Austell Fire Station 

Thurs 21st Mar—St Austell Cluster Touch Rugby Tournament 

Thurs 21st Mar—Y3 Eden Residential meeting @ 3.30pm 

Tues 26th Mar—Rainbows 2 trip to St Blazey Church 

2nd & 3rd April—Parent Consultation Meetings 

Tues 2nd April—Easter Communion—2pm all welcome 

Fri 5th April—Last day of Term, there will be no BBkids afternoon sessions 

Tues 23rd April—Summer Term begins 

Fri 3rd May—Half Price Bookfair 

9th & 10th May—Y3 Eden Residential Trip 

Mon 20th May—Y6 Skern Lodge meeting @ 3.30pm 

 

Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 91.95% 0 Pelicans 100% 1 

Little Fish 99.23% 3 Angels 97.32% 2 

Little Lambs 94.44% 1 Faith 99.23% 2 

Peacocks 91.48% 2 Hope 98.15% 2 

Phoenix 96.93% 0       

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 



 

Keep Britain Tidy’s “Great British Spring Clean”— On Saturday 23rd March 
Steve Double, Member of Parliament for St Austell and Newquay will be  

joining volunteers to clean up in St Austell as part of Great British Spring 
Clean.  The litter pick will take place in Boscoppa at 1pm at Bishop 

Bronescombe School to proceed to litter pick in the surrounding area’s.  All 
equipment will be provided.  Please come along and help us Keep Britain Tidy! 
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